A new academic year is well underway now at Hornby St Margaret's Primary School. We are delighted to have a lovely new group of reception children and we are happy to welcome some new families to the school in other year groups as well. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Infants have produced some brilliant self-portraits already this term and are learning about people who take care of us. They will also be doing some baking so expect some lovely smells to be drifting into the village. At the other end of the school the Juniors are focusing on ‘light’ and making shadow puppets to enhance their learning.

All the children have already been on a trip to the Westmorland County Agricultural Show where they were able to exhibit a large display of their work and pick up a cheque for £300 as the winners of a competition to feedback on their spring farm trip! The infants have had a muddy time using all of their senses during forest school at Lord's Lot Wood. 

Next month the Year 5 juniors are looking forward to attending the craft fair at St Mary's church in Kirkby Lonsdale and all of the children will continue their outdoor education at Tower Wood near Windermere where the Juniors are working towards their paddle passport qualification.

We are lucky to have some great volunteers who come into school but we are on the lookout for more. We would love to hear from you if you could spare some time on a Monday morning or Tuesday afternoon to listen to some juniors read. If you are interested then please get in touch with the school. 



